Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: return home interviews
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

Following on from request ref. 26616, you asked:

Please can I clarify what I meant by Q5, Q12 and Q15, I realise I made a mistake connecting it to the previous question.
Q5 should relate to Q2 (total number of children who went missing)

Q12 should relate to Q6 (total number of children in care who went missing)

Q15 should relate to Q8 (total number of LAC placed outside of LA who went missing)

Answer:
The previous response (attached) to FOIA 26616 stands, the clarification provided does not change the data.  
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
